Please find attached the cover letter, booklet and services guide insert. 

The door drop will be available digitally at www.gov.scot/right-care from Monday 18th January. The Right Care, Right Place stakeholder toolkit is available now at https://www.nhs24.scot/media-centre/stakeholder-toolkits/. 

The Primary Care Communications Toolkit and NHS Inform community health page are also available to support communication with the public on how primary care services are being delivered differently as a result of coronavirus.

We would like to encourage general practices to make use of these resources and give thought to their own messaging to patients, including via their websites, social media and answer machine messages. 

I would be grateful if primary care contract managers could distribute this information to their GP practices, to ensure general practice are given advance sight of the door drop before it goes to patients. 

Kind regards, 

David Rudden

General Practice Policy Division, Primary Care Directorate, Scottish Government,

Area 1ER, St Andrew’s House, 1 Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG 

0131 244 4474

